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Newsletter 31                                                                                           Wednesday, 24th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week’s Newsletter is coming out early because I will be away with Year 6 at Osmington Bay for the next 3 days. This 
week the Newsletter has a sporting theme as we celebrate the success of our Mini-Marathon runners and the Boys’ 
Football Team. 
 
Salisbury Schools’ Mini Marathon 
I was so proud of the 21 runners who took part in the Mini-Marathon on Saturday. Just finishing this race is a huge 
achievement as the course includes a very steep climb up a stony and uneven track. 
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Football Festival 
Our Boys’ Football Team enjoyed a successful afternoon at Alderbury and West Grimstead last Friday. All the games 
were very close and of the 10 games played only one had more than 2 goals. The highlights were draws against 
Downton and Greentrees (both much bigger schools) and a 2-0 win against Whiteparish. Well done to all of the boys 
who took part in this Festival. 
 
Safeguarding – Online Safety 
As part of our commitment to help you keep your child(ren) safe online please look under the Safeguarding tab in our 
Online Safety section. https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/ 
 
Please click here for the latest Online Safety Newsletter – May 2023 -> Woodlands Primary School and Oak Tree 
Nursery. 
The latest Online Safety Newsletter includes important information on: 

 Snapchat Update; 

 Fortnite; 

 Microsoft Family Safety App; 

 Tackling Hate Online. 
 
Dates for the Diary 

Year 6 Residential at Osmington Bay Wednesday 24th May to Friday 26th May 

Final Day of Term 5 Friday 26th May 

First Day of Term 6 Monday 5th June 

Whole School Art Day Friday 16th June 

The Jesse Jones Cup – Football Tournament Monday 19th June 

Sports Day Tuesday 20th June 
10am Key Stage 2 (Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6) 
1pm Key Stage 1 (Reception, Y1 & Y2) 

Y5 Singing at Salisbury Cathedral Thursday 22nd June 

Y1 Trip to the Winchester Science Museum & Planaterium Thursday 29th June 

Y2 Trip to the Titanic Museum in Southampton Thursday 6th July 

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly Monday 24th July – 9.30am (only for Y6 parents) 

Final Day of the Summer Term Monday 24th July – 1pm Finish for all pupils 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
M Kitley 

 

Matthew Kitley 

Headteacher 
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